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Dear Parents/Guardians,                    29th June, 2022 

2021-22 Immunization of Newly-arrived Children and Children Entering Directly in 

Primary Grades Other than P.1 

 The School Immunization Unit of the Centre for Health Protection of the Department of 

Health provides immunization for children under the Hong Kong Childhood Immunization 

Programme to prevent children from contracting infectious diseases. Every year, many children 

from China or overseas come to settle in Hong Kong. These newly arrived children may not have 

received the recommended vaccines under the Hong Kong Childhood Immunization Programme.  

 

 In addition, children entering directly in grades other than Primary 1, such as children 

entering Primary 2 directly from kindergarten, may have missed the immunization programme 

for Primary 1 students and have not received the recommended vaccines. To ensure that the above 

children can receive vaccinations according to the “Hong Kong Childhood Immunization 

Programme”, the following documents are provided for parents’ reference: 

 

1) Parents or Guardian of newly 

arrived children 

“Immunization of Newly-arrived Children”  

(attached on page 1); & 

“Hong Kong Childhood Immunization Programme” 

(attached on page 2) 

2) Parents or Guardians of children 

entering directly into grades other 

than Primary 1  

“Immunization of children entering directly into 

grades other than Primary 1” (attached on page 3); &  

“Hong Kong Childhood Immunization Programme” 

(attached on page 2) 

 

If you have any questions, please call 2404 5333 and contact Ms. Chan Hoi Ling.  

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

Principal 

 


